
From:

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 4:26 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: AMENDMENTS

/ am totally behind any additional amendments to the

city Charterj strengthening heritage conservation efforts

at the by law level, better controls over demolition, and

development agreements.

See the wanton destruction of property on Young Avenue

this past week has made me so much more away of how

important it is to keep our city intact and not let

developers do whatever they want and where they want.

Diana Hennessy

Halifax, Nova Scotia
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